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Press Release – Update on Missing Person, Joseph Camplin 
January 7, 2019 

 
  

Joseph Camplin was reported missing to the Northfield Police Department on November 16, 
2018.   
 
On January 6, 2019, at about 2:00 p.m., the Dakota County Sheriff’s Office received a report 
of a deceased male located in a wooded area in the 2400 block of 320th St. W. in Waterford 
Township.  A hunter located the deceased.  Northfield Investigators worked with DCSO 
Deputies and the Hennepin County Medical Examiner’s Office at the scene.  NAFRS 
firefighters also responded to assist.   
 
Today, the Medical Examiner’s Office positively identified the deceased as the missing 
person, Joseph Camplin.  No foul play is suspected at this time. 
 
We would like to thank Northstar Search and Rescue, the Dakota County Sheriff’s Office, the 
Hennepin County Medical Examiner’s Office, Minnesota BCA, and all others who helped with 
searches, disseminating information, and investigation.  
 
NPD is asking the public to please respect the privacy of the family as they deal with their 
loss. 

 
 

 
Please contact the Northfield Police Department with any questions at 507-645-4477. 


